
President’s Notes:  Mid-Year Meeting 
 
We will hold our annual Mid-Year Meeting on Sunday, January 27, at noon.  The first half of the 
meeting will be devoted to updates on our activities so far this year (it’s a pretty impressive list), 
followed by a congregation vote setting the date for the Installation of our new minister, Dr. Rita 
Capezzi.  The second half of the meeting will be devoted to congregational discussions.  The Board 
really wants to hear your ideas about how we can best communicate with you and with others, and 
your ideas for generating the resources to pursue the many excellent projects we are contemplating.  
The tentative agenda is available online.   


